Dear Parents,
This is the Summer Reading project that will need to
be returned to your child's SECOND grade teacher the
first week we return to school. Please keep it in a
safe place and complete it over the summer. It will
need to be returned to your child's classroom teacher
when school resumes in the fall of 2025 It is agraded
assignment that is mandatory. |
Have a great summer and HAPPY READING!!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Hurley & Mrs. Fisher




Summer Reading Project

Directions:

1. Choose an author from the list below:
Mercer Mayer
Ted Arnold
Cynthia Rylant
Marc Brown
Eric Carle
Paulette Bourgeois
Norman Bridwell
Arnold Lobel
** or any other age appropriate book

2. Read the book to or with your child.
3. Complete the project (Directions on the back)

4. Send the project in on the first week of school.

x** This is a REQUIRED project for any student entering
the second grade for the 2025 -202Ll,  school year.




A Patchwork Pin-Up

What you need:
* One 18-inch-by-26-inch sheet of poster board or tagboard
Six 8-inch-by-8-inch squares of white drawing paper
A black, felt-tipped pen
Crayons or markers in assorted colors
* Glue
What You Do:

1. Make six quilt patches by
"stitching" around each piece
of drawing paper with the black
marking pen-as shown.

2. Print the.title of the book and
the name of its author in the
first quilt patch.

3. Draw a picture of the main
character on the second quilt
patch.

4. Write about your favorite part
of the story on the third quilt
patch. |

5. Draw a picture of your favorite
part of the story on the four'fh
quilt patch. |

6. Draw a picture showing where
the story took place on the - .
fifth quilt patch.

7. Print your name and the date
on the sixth quilt patch.

8. Turn these patches into a
"quilt" by gluing them to the
board as shown.

Sam, Bdngs -
and Meonshine
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